From: "Mochrie, Paul"

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
Date: 3/25/2024 2:24:11 PM
Subject:  Please join me at the City Service Awards (June 4, 2024)

Dear Mayor and Council,

| am pleased to invite you to the 2024 City Service Awards, our annual employee recognition event where we
celebrate the hard work, contributions and accomplishments of staff who make Vancouver a great place to live, work
and play.

The event will be held on June 4 from 4 - 6:30 pm at the Vancouver Curling Club, located at Hillcrest Centre (4575
Clancy Loranger Way).

All City staff are also invited to attend this event, where the winners of this year’s City Service Awards will be
announced. The five award categories include: Innovation Award, JEDI (Justice, Equity, Decolonization and Inclusion)
Award, Leadership Award, Safety Award and the People’s Choice Award.

It would be great to have your presence and support. To RSVP, please email Sue Goddard at
sue.goddard@vancouver.ca.

| hope to see you there.

Best,
Paul
Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager
City of Vancouver
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the x*maBk"“ayam (Musqueam),
Skwxwu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.


mailto:sue.goddard@vancouver.ca



